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40km/h School Zones

40km/h school zones slow traffic on the roads around schools.
This is to help protect children on their way to and from schools
at the times and places where they are often in high numbers.
Most 40km/h school zones operate between 8.00am and
9.30am and from 2.30pm until 4.00pm. The 40km/h school zone
speed limit must be observed even if school children cannot be
seen. A 40km/h school zone operates on all notified school days
including staff development days(Student-free days).
While some schools may operate on different term dates, school
zone speed limits must be followed during NSW Government
determined school terms. You can find the school term dates on
the following websites:  roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au
educationstandards.nsw.edu.au and education.nsw.gov.au.
 Fines and a loss of dermit points will appy if the 40km/h speed
limit isn’t followed. For more information on fines and dermit
points, visit transport.nsw.gov.au. For more information on
keeping our kids safe around schools visit the families section on
safetytown.com.au.
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Ms P's UPDATE
Hello Everyone!

Wearing the Correct Uniform

Thank you to all students who wear the correct uniform every
day.
 Wearing the correct uniform shows pride in our school. All
students are required to wear the correct uniform each day with
a navy school hat.

Attendance

Attending school every day allows your child to get the most out
of their learning and improve their career and life options. This
includes attending school on family holiday, birthdays. Regular
school attendance can help expand your child’s learning and
create positive relationships with their peers. If you require
support in getting your child ready and motivated for school,
please reach out ot us.

KAMILAROI LAND



3-6 CANBERRA EXCURSION
Permission notes for the 3-6 Combined schools
excursion to Canberra in Term 3 have been sent
home today. Permission notes need to be
completed and returned with deposits by 28th
March to secure your childs place on the excurison.
A billing run will be created in School Bytes once
notes have been returned. This will enable parents
to make payments towards the excursion. Parents
can still send cash into the school office to be
receipted against the costs of your child’s
excursion.
 The school has to confirm numbers with the
organisers ( Gravesend School) by Easter.

K-2 DUBBO EXCURSION
Permission notes for the K-2 Combined Schools
Dubbo Excursion have been sent home and
returned. Thank you to parents for your prompt
return. A billing run has been created on the Parent
Portal/App in School Bytes for the excursion costs.
Parent are able to go on to their portal and make
payments for the excursion. You can also still send
cash into the school office for receipting towards
the excursion.
The dietary and medical information note has
been sent home yesterday, please complete and
return to school ASAP.  Balance of Excursion costs
are to be paid before the  5th April. Thank you for
your support.

Pallamallawa Public School

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY
A Whole School Assembly was held on Friday
23rd February.
Students presented their items of work they have
been working on during class.
Congratulations to all the students who received
Merit Awards : Ebony, Clayton, Alexis, Charlotte,
Phoenix, Jaxon, Amelia, and Ruby. 
PBL Award: Lilliy-Anne (Show Respect).
Sport Awards was presented to all students who
competed at the Combined Swimming Carnival.
Such a great effort by all. Well Done!
Congratulations to Lilly-Anne who has been
choosen to compete at the Regional Swimming
Carnival in Armidale, on Monday 11th Mar. 
Good Luck Lilly!

CALENDAR   2024

 MAR
 Fri 22nd Assembly @ 2.30pm
 Wed 27th Easter Hat Parade
 Fri 29th  Good Friday-Public Holiday 

 APR
 Mon  1st Easter Monday-Public Holiday
 Fri 12th Last day of Term 1
 Mon 29th  Staff Prof Development Day
 Tues 30th Students return to School

 MAY
 Thurs 2nd K-2 Dubbo Excursion
 Fri 3rd K-2 Dubbo Excursion
 Mon 6th Cross Country - Gravesend PS
  - Note change of date
  Fri 10th Book Fair
  Fri 10th  Mother’s Day Lunch

PCYC BASKETBALL
All students are taking part in Basketball
sessions each Friday, with Alex from the PCYC
in Moree. The 5 Basic skills in basketball are:
shooting, dribbling, defending, rebounding
and passing. They are utilising skills these skills
to play and improve on their games. Each
week you can see an improvement in their
skills and techniques. Well Done to you all.

COMBINED SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY
 Change of date for the Combined Schools 
Cross Country at Gravesend,  Monday 6th  

May.


